
CONANT MEDIA
CENTER NEWSLETTER

James B. Conant High School  MAY 2023 ISSUE  09





Around the Library...

Congratulations Seniors!
Can you believe the end of the year

has come so soon? It seems like
only yesterday we were celebrating
homecoming and Halloween! Now,

Spring has sprung (despite what the
weather might say) and the school
year is at an end. Our Class of 2023

is heading out to new places and
adventures. Congratulations to our
seniors! We wish you well! May you

follow your dreams, find your
hearts, and always, always, return

your library books!



MAY LIBRARY STATS:



Current Books Out - 375
Current Books On Hold - 0

Current Books Overdue - 181
Classes in the Library - 120

Students that Rocked the Reading
Program and Won Prizes! - 10






HTTPS://ADC.D211.ORG/DOMAIN/243 BTW3F-RZCPT

As the end of the year draws near,
it is important to remember what

we have been given, and also what
is due: like our library books. All

library books are due back by May
12th. Library books not returned by
the end of the year will be added to

student obligations and fees.
Please return your books as soon

as possible so this does not
happen. Thanks!




Return! Return! Return!

Thank you to everyone who participated in Book Club this year! We
had a wonderful time reading, discussing, and sometimes arguing
about the books. Overall, we learned and grew and had a lot of fun

(and popcorn). I hope to see you all next year! 

https://adc.d211.org/domain/243

